
All  Road Construction Updates are posted on our web site at: www.co.logan.oh.us/engineer 

Road Closure Notice 
 

For Immediate Release: June 19, 2014 

 

CR 39 to Close at New Richland Baptist Church Sunday, 
June 22, 2014  

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that the following road will be 

closed from 11:30 am to 3:00 pm on Sunday, June 22, 2014. 

 

CR 39    from CR 97   to TR 259 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 

For more information, please contact Lois Day at 937-210-5390. 
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